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To portsmouth city council,

I am writing to show my support for the Danny smart shop in Ludlow road, it’s a great
shop with a variety of convenience, staff have always been great, my and my family would
want to see the shop go or the owner.

Yours sincerely
John Royce
7 Bredenbury Cres, Portsmouth PO6 3SJ
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